
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Alex Nunnelly and I am a RI resident. I live in Wayland Square in Providence. I'm emailing in 
strong support for the SAVE Units Act. These shelters need to be up and running now to help people as 
soon as possible.  
 
We need low-income housing as well, but this is a start. 
 
Best, 
Alex Nunnelly 
 


